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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 

Friday, 23 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Years 5 Playleaders After School Club 

Monday 3.15 – 4.15pm 

 

Your child has been invited to become a Haytor View Primary School Playleader. A part 

of the role is becoming a play ambassador for the school. During the Monday afterschool 

club, the playleaders will be working with Miss Hall to develop their role. The club will begin 

4th March 2024 and will continue until the end of the Summer term. 

 

What is it like being a Playleader? The year 6 Playleaders have shared: 

 

 “We get bibs and badges” 

 “Playleading is fun because you get to lead games and put equipment out” 

 “We do KS1 break on Tuesday. We leave the classroom at 10:25, then leave 

the courtyard at 10:50. We make fun obstacle courses and play the game of 

the week” 

 “At Playleader club we can get hot chocolate and biscuits! We nominate 

positive play behaviour from children in KS1 and KS2. I really like doing the 

nominations as I can see people happy and spread the joy” 

 “We have set days to Playlead” 

 “At Playleader club we get to go outside and explore and play the game of 

the week” 

 “Playleading club is 3:15-4:15” 

 “We play the game of the week with KS1 and KS2. Anybody can join the 

game!” 

 

If your child is interested in becoming a Year 5 Playleader or you have any questions, 

please come and speak to Miss Hall (Year 1 class teacher).  Reply slips will be coming 

home with your child today, please complete and return to the school office by 

Thursday 29th February 2024.  You will receive a text via the School Gateway confirming 

your child’s place at Playleaders club on Friday 1st March. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

Rebecca Hall  

Year 1 Learning Leader 
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